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County Board of Health Updates 

There is one new member on the Board of Health.  

There are no Board of Health meetings scheduled the first quarter of 2025.  

Actions taken by the BOH in the first quarter:   

1) A memorandum of agreement was negotiated with Nevada Health Centers to provide 
dental care for the children of Lander County. These services will be funded by SB118.  

 


